June 9, 2003

Honorable Victor Gordo, Councilmember, District 5
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue, Room 237

Pasadena, CA 91109

Re:  Resignation from Recreation and Parks Commission

Dear Victor,

Please accept this letter as notice of my intent to resign from the City of Pasadena’s
Recreation and Parks Commission effective immediately. This decision is due to a
conflict that has arisen with a recent employment opportunity.

It has been my pleasure to serve as District 5’s representative to the Commission. I've

enjoyed my time working on the critical issues that have come before the Commission
and interacting with my fellow Commissioners.

Sincerely,

Vannia De La Cuba

cc: Michael Hurley, Chair
Charles Peretz, Staff Liaison
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